
 

PEPS Achieves Prestigious CIS Accreditation 

 

 
 

Dear PEPS Community, 

 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with immense pride and joy that I 

write to you today to share a momentous achievement in the journey of Providence English 

Private School (PEPS). We have officially been accredited by the Council of International Schools 

(CIS), marking a significant milestone not just for our school but also for the educational 

landscape in Sharjah. This accreditation makes PEPS the first school in Sharjah to be recognized 

by CIS, affirming our commitment to providing a world-class education and nurturing 

environment for our students. 

 

The CIS accreditation is a testament to the quality and dedication that defines PEPS. It 

acknowledges our commitment to continuous improvement, international mindedness, and a 

student-centered approach to learning. Achieving this status was not an overnight success but 

the result of years of hard work, dedication, and a shared vision of excellence from our entire 

school community. 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated staff, whose unwavering 

commitment and passion have been instrumental in reaching this milestone. Your tireless efforts, 

innovative teaching methods, and the nurturing environment you provide for our students have 

truly set us apart. 

 

To our parents and guardians, your support and trust in PEPS have been invaluable. Your 

engagement and belief in our mission have played a crucial role in our journey towards 

excellence. This achievement is as much yours as it is ours. 



 

And to our students, you are the heart of PEPS. Your enthusiasm for learning, respect for 

diversity, and spirit of inquiry inspire us every day. This accreditation is a promise to you that we 

will continue to strive for the highest standards in education, ensuring that your time at PEPS 

prepares you not just academically, but also as global citizens of character and integrity. 

 

As we celebrate this achievement, let us also look forward with excitement to the opportunities 

and challenges that lie ahead. Together, as a community, we will continue to build on this 

success, ensuring that PEPS not only remains a beacon of excellence in education but also a 

place where students can thrive and achieve their fullest potential. 

 

Once again, thank you to each and every one of you for being an integral part of this journey.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Marwa Diaa 

Principal 

Providence English Private School (PEPS) 


